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Across

1 In which form of 
motorcycle racing do 
the riders race four laps 
around an oval dirt 
track, typically in a 
stadium? (8)

7/18 By what name is iron 
pyrite also known? 
(5,4)

8 What name is normally 
given to a small airport 
or airfield? (9)

9 By what much shorter 
name is the Basque 
terrorist group Euskadi 
ta Askatasuna usually 
known? (3)

10 Which hill in County 
Meath was the site in 
early times of the 
residence of the high 
kings of Ireland? (4)

11 Which city is the 
capital of Iran? (6)

13/17D Which naval 
administrator is 
particularly 
remembered for his 
Diary that describes 
events such as the 
Great Plague and the 
Fire of London? (6,5)

14 According to Daniel 
Defoe, what was the 
surname of the 
character who was 
castaway on a remote 
island? (6)

17 Which volatile 
flammable mixture of 
hydrocarbons is used 
mainly as a fuel in 
internal-combustion 
engines? (6)

18 See 7

20 Which stinging winged 
insect collects nectar 
and pollen, produces 
wax and honey, and 
lives in large 
communities? (3)

22 Which US folk rock 
singer/songwriter, who 
died of a drug overdose 
in 1980, wrote Reason 
To Believe and If I 
Were a Carpenter? 
(3,6)

23 The leaves of which 
low-growing aromatic 
plant of the mint family 
are used as a culinary 
herb? (5)

24 To what did Ceylon 
change its name in 
1972? (3,5)

Down

1 Which private eye was 
played on screen in the 
1970s by actor Richard 
Roundtree? (5)

2 The tympanic 
membrane is the 
medical name for what? 
(7)

3 Florian Cloud de 
Bounevialle O'Malley 
Armstrong is the real 
name of which British-
born singer-songwriter? 
(4)

4 Ponta Delgada is the 
capital of which group 
of volcanic islands in 
the Atlantic Ocean, 
west of Portugal? (6)

5 In Scandinavian 
mythology, who was 
the supreme god and 
creator, the god of 
victory and the dead? 
(5)

6 By what surname was 
the 'song and dance' 
man who was 
originally named 
Frederic Austerlitz, 
better known? (7)

7 A prancing horse on a 
yellow shield is the 
emblem of which 
motor manufacturer? 
(7)

12 What name is given to 
a person who makes a 
will? (7)

13 What is the name given 
to the day of religious 
observance and 
abstinence from work? 
(7)

15 Which is the highest 
mountain in Wales? (7)

16 What was the surname 
of the writer who 
created the sinister 
Chinese criminal 
genius Fu Manchu? (6)

17 See 13 Across

19 What was the title of 
10CC's first British top 
10 hit single? (5)

21 Which British 
nobleman ranks above 
a viscount and below a 
marquess? (4)


